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Dear Sir/Madam,
I have read the proposal to put restrictions on passenger flights between the hours of 9 am
and 12 noon. I feel these restrictions would severely inhibit the growth of the airport.  I am
also concerned about the statement that flights during these hours would affect the rush
hour traffic. I am a resident of Thanet of over 24yrs. and have never really noticed any
traffic congestion other than the school run times which are very short lived.  I feel that
most commuters would be traveling out of Thanet using the A28 and the prospective
passengers would be heading in the opposite direction. I really can not see how two or
three flights in and out of Manston Airport during those hours would cause any significant
impact on the flow of traffic.  I therefore would like to object to this proposal. 
Yours Sincerely 
Brenda Chubb,
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